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GURUGRAM GLOBAL HEIGHTS SCHOOL
Ref: GGHS/CIR/ 2019-20/019						Date: 30/07/2019
 “The most valuable resource that all the teacher have is each other. Without collaborations our growth is limited to our own perspective”
Dear Parent,
Greetings from GGHS!
We believe in meetings with parents to help build relationships, increase the visibility of the parent group, and develop a sense of community at school. “Open house” is scheduled to be held on Saturday, 3rd August, 2019 at 10:00 am to 12:00 p.m. at the school auditorium. Please take this opportunity to meet the teachers to discuss about your ward’s growth and all other activities in the school.
*Kindly be seated by 9:45 am.
Thank you for your co-operation as always!
Regards

Vice- Principal
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